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June 28, 2017 
 

 

To: Bridgelux Customers and Authorized Distributors  

 

Re: End of Life Notice (EOL) for select high density COB SKUs:  H12 and H15 

 

Ref:  BL-EOL-062817 

 
This is an EOL notice for the Bridgelux H12 and H15 high density COB products. Last time orders must 

be placed no later than August 31, 2017.   

 

Bridgelux is discontinuing the following H12 and H15 product SKUs from the H Series™ product family 

due to a reduced demand for these form factors.  The H6 and H9 form factors will continue to be 

supported in the H Series family as demand for these form factors continues to grow.  Bridgelux does 

not have equivalent replacement products for H12 and H15 form factors. 

 

Form Factors H12 H15 

EOL Products  

BXRH-27E6000-G-23 BXRH-27E8000-G-23 

BXRH-27G6000-G-23 BXRH-27G8000-G-23 

BXRH-27H6000-G-23 BXRH-27H8000-G-23 

BXRH-30E6000-G-23 BXRH-30E8000-G-23 

BXRH-30GE6000-G-23 BXRH-30GE8000-G-23 

BXRH-30HE6000-G-23 BXRH-30HE8000-G-23 

BXRH-35A6001-G-23 BXRH-35A8001-G-23 

BXRH-35G6000-G-23 BXRH-35G8000-G-23 

BXRH-40EG6000-G-23 BXRH-40EG8000-G-23 

BXRH-40G6000-G-23 BXRH-40G8000-G-23 

 

Please contact your Bridgelux representative with any questions.  

 

Regards, 

Product Management 

Bridgelux  


